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Repeats See Spirits Surge 
Police Permit Parade dnornid the Campw>!* '

►

'*
The Pep Cats are at it again! Next Friday will see the first big 

evening spirit parade of the year, starting out from Shirreff Hall at 
7:15. Designed to raise fan spirit prior to the start of the semi-final 
series with Shearwater, it is hoped that a large and exuberant number 
of students will turn out, and that a repeat of last year’s successful ven­
ture will be brought about.

The Connolly Shield Play Competitions will take 
place in the Dalhousie Gym on Monday and Tuesday, 
November 17 and 18.

The Berman Memorial Scholarship Fund Dance 
will be held in the Dalhousie Gym on Friday night, 
November 14 from nine to one o’clock. Music will 
be provided by Les Singles and his orchestra. Price 
per couple $1.25, stag .75.

A Spirit Parade will be held on Friday night, 
November 14. The band, cheerleaders and paraders 
will leave Shirreff Hall at 7.15 p.m. On Saturday 
afternoon at the football game students will be allow­
ed to sit in the Dalhousie centre section, as the re­
served section has been abolished. Some fraterni­
ties and societies will go en masse to make a stronger 
cheering section. Be there!

à
There will be an intercollegiate debate between 

Dalhousie and the University of New Brunswick on 
Tuesday, November 25th at 12 noon in Room 21.

+ This year the parade will have 
sanction of the local gendarmes, 
and it is hoped that this will pre­
vent the possobility of the locking 
up of any spirited souls, thereby 
causing their tardiness at the Com­
merce dance. Incidentally, for 
those who have fears that the 
parade won’t be finished in time for 
them to change for the dance, they 
may rest assured that, barring un- 
forseen circumstances, the parade 
should be finished in time.

The tentative parade route will 
be up Oxford Street from the Hall, 
and thense east on Coburg, to a 
point which will probably be de­
termined for us. Both band and 
cheerleaders will be in attendance, 
and it is hoped that one and all will 
come out and join what should be 
a decidely gay time.

*

Dalhousie To Receive 
Russian Ambassador? At a meeting of the Freshman class last Tuesday, 

under the chairmanship of Jim Hurley, president, 
it was decided to hold a party in the West Room be­
fore Christmas. Elected to a committee to handle 
the arrangements were Sue Gland, chairman; John 
Baird, Frank Henson, Bob Cooper. Barbara Murphy, 
and Bobbie Wood.ï At the last meeting of WUSC 

which was held on October 29th, 
Professor Hoasman disclosed that it 

more than .likely that the Rus-was
sian ambassador to Canada would 
visit Dalhousie in the very near 
future.
guest of this university and of 
Mount Allison university.

There will be a meeting of the Friendly Rela­
tions for Overseas Students in Room 218 at 12 noon 
on Thursday, November 13.

•r The Engineers will hold a Hayloft Jamboree in 
the Dalhousie Gym on Friday night, November 21, 
from nine to one o’clock. Don Messer and his Island- 

will play at the hard times dance (Wear your 
slacks). There will be modern dancing and a caller 
for some square sets.

The ambassador will be
V

A ers
The Shirreff Hall Formal will be held Thursday, 

November 13 at the Hall from nine to one o’clock. 
Joe Poirier and his orchestra will provide the music.

• ****•
Skating times for this week will be: Tuesday and 

Thursday from eight to 10:30 p.m., and Saturday from 
four to six p.m.

• ***•*
The Dalhousie-King’s Canterbury Club will hold 

a regular meeting on Sunday night, November 16. 
Rev. Herbert O'Driscoll will discuss the topic “The 
Growth of the Prayer Book”.

4 This intended call on Dalhousie 
by the Russian, has stimulated 
WUSC to form a new club, The In­
ternational Affairs Club, an or­
ganization Dalhousie has not had a 
long time. Towards this end WUSC 
created a new ofice, that of Edu­
cational and Cultural officer, and 
Norm Rebin was elected to fill the 
new post. Norm will be co-chairing 
on a special committee to inaugu­
rate the new club, which is to be 
affiliated with WUSC.

It is hoped that many students 
will join the new club and so be­
come active members, not only 
there, but in the WUSC organiza­
tion, since anyone interested in In­
ternational affairs would be in­
terested in WUSC.

WUSC was recently host to Pat­
rick Deigh of Sierra Leone, West 
Africa. Patrick, who spoke to 
WUSC members on “The Influence 
of the West on Sierra Leone and 
West Africa” at Shirreff Hall, after­
wards chatted very informally with 
those in attendance.

The formerly vacant posts of 
Secretary and Publicity Director 

filled by Nancy Rice and Mike 
Steeves respectively. From the en­
thusiasm shown by its members at 
the last meeting, WUSC is in for a 
busy year. *

Orders for the 1959 Pharos will be taken Tuesday 
and Thursday from 12 to 12:30 p.m. in the Pharos 
Office until November 27.

If prospective graduates wish to have their own 
biographies written by themselves or by a friend, 
Hugh Gorham, Pharos editor, asks that these be turn­
ed in to the Pharos office by November 23. The 
biographies should contain name, hometown, degree 
to be conferred, school previously attended, sports 
participation while at Dal, activities on and off 
campus, future intentions and personal characteristics. 
They should be as brief as possible (not more than GO 
words).

Next Saturday’s game will also 
see some innovations that should 
improve the cheering situation 
somewhat. The much maligned re­
serve section at Studley, which puts 
a hard core of non-cheerers in the 
best seats on the field, has been 
abolished for the playoffs, and it 
is hoped that the students will come 
early and fill it up to good ad­
vantage.

As a further help to the cause, a 
number of the fraternities, and so­
cieties, on the campus have been 
asked to sit as groups at the game, 
thus providing more concentrated 
yell-power. The megaphones should 
be on hand for the game, and both 
the band and the cheer-leaders have 
been working hard to improve 
themselves. Its up to you to do the 
rest. Support your team! !

*
Delta Gamma will hold an important meeting on 

Tuesday, November 18, in Room 218 of the Arts and 
Administration Building at 12 noon. All girls are 
urged to attend.
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ARCUP—The Atlantic Region­

al section of the Canadian Uni­
versity Press—will meet this 
year at DALHOUSIE from No­
vember 21st to 23rd. Gazette 
Sports Editor Bill Rankin, At­
lantic regional Vice-president, is 
in charge of the policy confer­
ence, which will host representa­
tives of the U. N. B., Mount Al­
lison, St. Francis Xavier, and 
Acadia student newspapers.

Student’s Discount at

ALLEGRO RESTAURANTr

» opp. Lord Nelson Hotel210 Spring Garden Road
►

♦♦♦
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Eat the best of foods in a cozy atmosphere where 
your Council Card gives you a 20% discount on all 
meals up to 6:30 p.m.

ATTRACTIVE CAREERS*»

Jacobson Establishes 
Essay Competition in

*

FEDERAL PUBLIC SERVICE Also a student’s special every day.
Through the generosity of Mr. 

Samuel Jacobson, formerly of Hali­
fax and Dartmouth, and now of 
Montreal, a valuable essay prize 
has been established for annual 
competition in Dalhousie Univers­
ity, it has been announced by Dr. 
A. E. Kerr.

for Drop in and see Us4

JUNIOR ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
ECONOMISTS AND STATISTICIANS 
DOMINION CUSTOMS APPRAISERS 
TRADE AND COMMERCE OFFICERS 
FOREIGN SERVICE OFFICERS

FOR CITIZENSHIP AND IMMIGRATION, 
EXTERNAL AFFAIRS, TRADE AND 
COMMERCE 

ARCHIVISTS 
FINANCE OFFICERS

These posts offer interesting work, numerous opportuni­
ties for advancement and generous fringe benefits.

Starting Salaries $4140 and $4200 .........
Undergraduates in their final year of study are invited 
to apply but appointment will be subject to graduation. 
Students from all faculties are eligible to compete.

Written Examination, Saturday, November 22
Details regarding the examination, application forms and 
descriptive folders are now available from

Registrar Office

r-

The subject each year will bear 
upon some aspect of international 
free trade in the Modern World. 
The prizes, a first of $200 and a 
second of $100, will bear the name 
of the Dr. H. L. Stewart Memorial 

The late Dr. Stewart, for

ALL-DAY MILDNESS1

*

I yPrizes.
many years Professor of Philosophy 
at Dalhousie and an internationally 
known author, editor and commen­
tator, was a close friend of Mr. 
Jacobson, and they often discussed 
the various applications of free 
trade, the subject of the essays for 
the next few years.
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j> AThe Blossom Shop

si!V
Ltd.

CREATIVE FLORISTS

“Our Flowers Say It Best” 

20% Discount to all Students

'7'

Black Cat
or

Civil Service Commision, Ottawa
If you write to Ottawa, please specify the classes in which you are 
interested and quote competition 59-2650.

PLAIN
CORK
FILTER

Phone 3-8676 
232 Quinpool Road
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